
YEOVIL BRIDGE CLUB

Notes on meeting 3rd March 2020 at 9.30 am

Present : Dave Steele, Shirley Durrant, Mary Gordon, Tony Manickam, Bob Warrender

Tablets : Problems caused by user error, but now usually easily resolved,  so renewing
tablets or switching to Bridgemates not worth the expense.
DS needs experience of running sessions.

Social Evening : This proved very successful and could be run every time there is a 5th

Thursday in a month or just twice in the year.

Trophies and Competitions : The need to replace ‘tatty’ trophies led to the desirability
of modifying competition ‘rules’. Handicap Teams Cup  and Individual Cup no longer
to be awarded and qualification for Pairs Cup to be reduced to 6 events. The three
remaining competitions :

Colin Powell Trophy for Thursday teams ( trophy to be bought to replace DW bowl).
Ray Bourke Cup for most IMPs gained (use best of present cups available or new?).
Pairs Cup for best 6 percentages (cup as in use now?).

Treasurer and Committee : No obvious replacement for Mary Gordon as Treasurer, but
DS to sound out Mark Harrison.
Jane Mearing to be invited to join the Committee and some of the newer members
could be an asset ( Hanni?).

Events : Charity Sim Pairs on 5th March: £5 for entry plus table money all to be sent to
e-cats by BW bank transfer.
SCBA Team of Eight on 14th March. BW to find extra player and enter team.

Duplimating : The arrangement with Sherborne was very satisfactory and with
Sherborne putting the hands on our web site our Treasurer stated it was good value!

Next Meeting : no date fixed, but need July meeting with proposed new Treasurer to
attend.

The meeting closed at 10.30 am


